
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Handwriting Meeting for Parents/Carers – 2.45pm, Wednesday 31 January 2024 
 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to a meeting regarding handwriting.  Handwriting is an important 
basic tool that has many benefits; it builds confidence, enables children to be more expressive, boosts 
academic achievement and improves attainment. 
 
We would like all parents/carers to attend this meeting. Please come to the office on Wednesday 31 January 
2024 at 2.45pm. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all and thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs R Booth       Mrs J Lillie 
English Lead Teacher     English Lead Teacher 


